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Note to File 
EA0809-003  
Tyhee NWT Corp, Yellowknife Gold Project 

 
Re: Revised Target Schedule and Timeline– February 7, 2013 
The purpose of this Note to File is to update parties with regard to the Review 
Board’s decision to develop and distribute a new target schedule and updated 
timeline in response to Tyhee NWT Corp’s letter, dated January 18, 2013. 
 
On December 18, 2012, the Review Board requested that Tyhee provide an update, 
by January 18, 2013, on its intentions to respond to outstanding information 
requests which were issued in June, 2012.  
 
In its letter, the Review Board identified previous developer-related delays and 
articulated its concerns about the timeliness of the environmental assessment 
process.  The Review Board indicated that a new target schedule and updated 
timeline would be provided to parties based on the developer’s response.  
 
In response to the Review Board’s letter, Tyhee expressed its intentions to provide 
responses to information requests by the end of the second (calendar) quarter of 
2013 (June 30, 2013). 
 
The Board has decided to revise its workplan once it receives the developer’s 
information request responses. 
 
Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: 

Shannon Hayden, Environmental Assessment Officer 
Phone: (867) 766-7066 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: shayden@reviewboard.ca  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Shannon Hayden 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
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